Parents & Friends of

Bassingbourn Village College

Registered Charity 1116287



The latest newsletter launches our new Facebook group and second-hand school uniform sale, plus recaps our summer term fundraising and how funds are being spent.

Second-hand School Uniform Sale – now live!

On behalf of BVC, the PFA are now running a second-hand school uniform sale. You can find the latest available stock by joining our new Facebook group and accessing our live Google sheet. You can pay via PayPal to reserve your items, and collect from school at the end of August: facebook.com/groups/ParentsandFriendsofBVC

Summer term fundraising

A huge thank you for helping to raise a fantastic £1,500 this term! Whether that be supplying chocolates and donations for the tombola at Bassingbourn's Platinum Jubilee Mayhem event, indulging in a few doughnuts after school on Fridays, donating uniform for our second-hand sale or sipping a cold beer at the Creative Arts Showcase.

How are funds being spent?

The charity has contributed £1,500 towards the school's brand-new laser cutter for Design/Tech and £1,000 on items from the teacher's summer "wishlist" – including new audio equipment for Creative Arts and event shelters for the PE Dept.

Have you finished at BVC?

We can remove you from our contacts but let us know if you have uniform to donate which we can sell. Thanks!

Email: pfa@bassingbournvc.org

Facebook: facebook.com/groups/ParentsandFriendsofBVC

Web: www.bassingbournvc.net/parents/pfa/

Contact: Tom Lock

NEWSLETTER
AUGUST 2022
ISSUE 003

Our charitable aims are to provide facilities and equipment to support Bassingbourn Village College and advance the education of its pupils.

Not much time? 4 quick ways to help...

- 1) When shopping online, visit <u>Easy</u>
 <u>Fundraising</u> first before heading to any online shop. Makes a big difference!
- 2) Set up a monthly Standing Order for £2, £3, £5 or £10. See our website for bank details & gift aid form.
- 3) Use <u>Smile</u> when shopping on Amazon.
- 4) Does your employer do corporate giving, payment-in-kind or match donations of its employees? The PFA is registered on Benevity and Charitable Giving popular portals used by many employers.